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Friday, 26 May 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you to everyone who has already ordered the class photos, please will anyone still wishing 

to order photographs do so as soon as possible so that we can claim the free delivery to school. 

 

 Terrific Assembly Awards 

Well done this week to: 

Cherry Class: Frankie for doing super independent writing in the role play area. 

Jacob for doing great Maths work in his SATs. 

Maple Class: Aston for being a kind and caring Maple Class friend. 

Vesper for doing wonderful work in maths (on time). 

Oak Class:   Erin for being kind and caring, especially towards the younger children. 

                        Riley for aspiring to do even better in his English work. 

Head Team Award:  Eleanor for always doing great writing! 

Lunchtime “Good Manners” Awards:  Charlie and Alexa M 

Best attendance last week:  Oak Class – 98% 

 

Housepoints:  

First – Ruby (56 points) 

Second – Sapphire (35 points) 

Third – Emerald (27 points) 

 

 Certificates from Home: 

Paige – Gymnastics competition 

 

  Happy Birthday this week to:  Lily, Bella and Isaac 

 

 Dates for the diary 

 

Monday, 5 June  school closed to pupils for an INSET Day 

Tuesday, 6 June   school reopens for pupils 

                                  Bag2School collection 

Wednesday, 7 June             First Magical Maths session 

Thursday, 8 June  Oak Class visit to the Holocaust Centre 

    Joan & Heather leading Collective Worship 

Monday, 12 June  Y6 Residential visit (return on Wednesday, 14 June)  

Tuesday, 13 June Cherry Class, Maple Class & Y5 visit to Skegness 

Tuesday, 20 June Y4 & Y5 football match v Bleasby (at Halam) 

Wednesday, 21 June Reverend Mary & Jeremy to lead Collective Worship 

Friday, 23 June Oak Class visit to the Hallé Orchestra 

Monday, 26 June Y6 visit to the Minster School 

Monday, 3 July  Transition Day 

Tuesday, 11 July  2pm & 6pm End of Year Performance 



 

Thursday, 13 July  Sports Day & Summer Fair 

Thursday, 20 July  Reserve Sports Day 

    9.15am Y6 Leavers’ Service in Church 

Friday, 21 July  9.15am Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 

children break up for Summer 

Monday, 24 July  school closed to pupils for INSET 

Tuesday, 25 July  school closed to pupils for INSET 

 

  Lunch Orders 

Just a reminder for parents and carers to log on to Select and order your child’s lunches for next 

half term, thank you. 

 

  Bag2School Collection 

Our next Bag2school collection will be on Tuesday, 6 June, (the first day back after the holidays).  

Donations will be collected from outside the school office before 9am.  If you are having a clear 

out over half term, it would be great if you could save any clothing, bags, shoes (tied together), 

towels, jewellery or soft toys and bag them up for the collection.  

You can see a full list of items on the website https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect  

The collection will then be weighed and the money sent to the PTFA.  Many thanks for your 

support. 

 

  Supervision before School 

It has come to my attention that some children are being dropped off quite early in the school 

playground in the mornings.  Please be aware that there are no staff on duty to supervise the 

children before 8.50am.  If parents and carers need childcare before school, Breakfast Club is 

open from 7.30am. 

  

 

Finally, I am sure you will all be delighted to hear that our new dishwasher is being installed in the 

half term holidays, so we should be able to stop using disposable plates and cutlery very soon! 

 

 

I hope that you all have a super half term! 

 

AE Speed 
Aly Speed 

Executive Headteacher 

https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect

